
Bob Hope property designation
1 message

johnmekrut <johnmekajt@gmail.com> Sun, Feb 26, 2017 at 10:37 AM
To: zina.cheng@lacity.org

Dear Councijmembers,
! am writing to ask that you support the Cultural Heritage Commission's decision to deny the designation of the 
property at 10350 Moorpark Street in Toluca Lake. I live at 10413 Bloomfield St. Toluca Lake and I do not support 
the designation. Please record this email in Council File #16-1049,

Thank you,

John Mekrut

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy Tablet
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Bob Hope House
1 message

Audrey Goddard <audrey91602@yahoo.com> Sun, Feb 26, 2017 at 4:50 PM
Reply-To: Audrey Goddard <audrey91602@yahoo.com>
To: "zina.cheng@lacity.org'' <zina,cheng@lacity.org>

Please support the Cultural Heritage Commission's decision to DENY the designation of the Bob 
and Delores Hope property at 10350 Moorpark Street in Toluca Lake,
California. We live in Toluca Lake and do not support this designation. We think the desire of Bob 
and Delores Hope to leave their house, etc. to the Hope Foundation to continue helping the less 
fortunate and veterans should be recognized .
Please record this email in council file #16-1049.

Thankyou,
Richard and Audrey Goddard 
4552 Ledge Avenue 
Toluca Lake, California 91602
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